Dear Shelima,

Thank you for your email.

Please find my comments below:

RE: Planning Application Ref: APP\PREMISES-NEW\105249

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing to express my objection to the above planning application based on the following reasons:

1. Ensuring Public Safety: The planning application in question poses a serious threat to the safety of
residents in the surrounding area including those living directly above the site in question. This is
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demonstrated by the fact that gas meters for residents of both 368-370 Finchley Road and 372 Finchley
Road are location within the site in question. The planning application explicitly states that alcohol among
other items would be stored in the site, and the storage of alcohol in such close proximity to these gas
meters which total over a dozen poses a serious threat to the safety of residents.

2. Prevention of Public Nuisance: | believe that if the planning application referenced above was to be
granted there would also be risk of public nuisance, particularly to residents living above the site in
question. There would undoubtably also be an increase in traffic in the surrounding area as a result of the
large number of delivery vehicles that would be coming and going from the site, which would in turn result
in an increase of not only noise but also pollution.

In summary, | believe that the above planning application should be refused as it poses a significant threat
to the safety of residents and would very likely cause undue nuisance as a result of the delivery vehicles
that would be in and out of the site in question from the early hours of the morning well into the evening.




